
OBEYING JESUS. PRIORITIZING PEOPLE. STRENGTHENING OUR COMMUNITY.

MINISTRY

If you have a son or daughter graduating from a college, tech school, or university,
please contact the church office at 439-1263 or by email at hullfrc@mtcnet.net and let
Gayle know so we can acknowledge their accomplishments in the bulletin.

Hull GEMS will be having their final meeting Wednesday, April 23, at Hope CRC from
6:45-8:30pm. We will be playing games, making crafts, and having a snack. Girls will also
receive the badges they have earned for the year. 

GEMS Sunday is April 27 at Hope CRC. Girls are to wear their GEMS t-shirts with nice
pants or a skirt. They should arrive at 9:10am to help greet. There is limited space in
Hope's parking lot with the start of their construction project. You may need to park on
the street.

Sioux City Gospel Mission Spring/Summer clothing drive now until May 4. Please place
your gently used clothing in the box located in the fellowship area. The Gospel Mission
also needs Bibles (used is fine) and other Christian material, hygiene items, snacks,
cereal bars, and paper supplies.

The last week of Sunday School for this education year is Sunday, May 4.

Our high school youth group, ROCK, will have a Tip Night fundraiser at the Hull Pizza
Ranch on Monday, May 12, from 5:00-7:30pm. Proceeds will be going to ROCK’s summer
mission trip. Come and enjoy great food and our high school youth will provide you with
top-notch service.

You’re invited to the Community Meal on Wednesday, May 14, serving from 5:15 -
6:45pm. The meal is free and everyone is welcome. This month’s menu includes ham &
cheesy potatoes, green beans, pineapple, and dessert. The purpose of the Community
Meal is to encourage fellowship and create new relationships in our community. Arvin
Boote’s care group is serving the meal.

VBS Registration is open!  Hull VBS is Sunday-Thursday, June 1-5. Please register your
child using the online form on the Hull Vacation Bible School Facebook page or pick one
up from the Connections Table. The $10 registration fee can be mailed to Hull FRC as
well as sent via Venmo to @HullVBS. VBS is for kids 5 years old by May 1 to entering 6
grade in the Fall of 2025. Registration is due May 1. A supper meal will be served
Monday-Thursday evening from 5:15-5:45pm for a freewill donation.

th

More Sound People Needed: Hey FRC, right now we only have three people in our
rotation to run the soundboard at church. We need more! If that’s a way you feel God
can use you to help serve him and the life of the church, please reach out to me – Ross
Van Kley. 

Thank you to everyone who helped with the Wheelchair Wheel Repair project last
Sunday. We cleaned and repaired 1475 wheels and had a lot of fun in the process! We are
so fortunate to partner with Hope Haven Ministries.  The Impact Team
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hullfrc@mtcnet.net
712-439-1263

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

NURSERY

CHILDREN IN WORSHIP (3 Y.O.-K)
Today           Children In Worship will not meet
                       today.

Next week  Leader: Kelley Crawford
                        Greeters: Haley & Kinley Crawford
                       Story: God’s Gift of the Holy Spirit

GREETERS
Today          Dwayne & Gayle V.L.; Jim & Vera V.;
                      Mel & Arnetta V.P.
                     

Next Week  Lyle & Jan V.V.; Les & Bridget V.T.;
                       Troy & Tina W.

Today           Sarah Vollink Family
 
Next Week  Terri Vollink Family

Apri l  20,  2025
M e s s a g e  T e x t :  R e v e l a t i o n  5 : 1 - 1 4

YOUTH MINISTRIES SNACK ROTATION
ROCK           4/23  TBD

Refuge       4/27  Virginia L.; Jack M.



THE WEEK AHEADPRAYERS WORSHIP
Kelly Jansma, Karen Zoet, Kathy Birkeland,
Marlys Hamann’s sister, Helen Merritt,
Eldon Sneller, and Taylyn Vander Schaaf
are undergoing cancer treatments. 

Our sympathies to Phil & Linda Landman.
Phil’s mom, Lavonne Landman, passed
away. A funeral service was held this past
Thursday.  

June Broek is hospitalized in Sioux Center
due to fluid build up and pneumonia. She
appreciates your prayers.

Marlys Hamann’s brother, Rick, is
hospitalized at the heart hospital in Sioux
Falls dealing with complications because of
the open-heart surgery.

Connie Heitritter’s mom, Nelvina Kroese, is
receiving hospice care.

Steven Bylsma is deployed to the Middle
East. 

Thank you for all of your love and support
during this time. Your cards, kind words,
and hugs have been so uplifting.  
   Peggy Koele, Garry, Amanda, Garen and
Annika Koele, Greg, Conner, Cooper, and
Piper Koele.

TODAY:  Easter 
7am Easter Sunrise Service at
American Reformed Church followed
by a lite breakfast
Sanctuary Choir
Children In Worship will not meet
No Sunday School

Approaching God

Call to Worship:  “Worthy is the Lamb”
                                  Sanctuary Choir

He Arose Call and Response

     - “Death Was Arrested”  
     - “In Christ Alone”
          
Greeting / Welcome

Announcements / Congregational Prayer

Offering/Remembrance of those who have
passed:

     - “Hymn of Heaven”   

Prayer for Persecuted Christians

Encountering God

Message: Revelation 5:1-14  page 1918
       

*Next Week:  Romans 15 page 1766

Responding to God

Response Song
     - “Is He Worthy?” 
     - “Alleluia, He is Coming”
           
 Doxology  
                                 

SERMON NOTES

UPCOMING EVENTS
Wednesday, April 23

7:30pm ROCK 

Saturday, April 26
11am-5pm Fellowship Hall being used

Sunday, April 27
Sonshine Choir Bells
Children In Worship
Sunday School
7pm Refuge

PASTOR ADAM’S OFFICE HOURS
Monday            9:00am - 12:00pm
Tuesday            9:00am - 11:15am
Wednesday     11:00am - 2:30pm
Thursday          Out
Friday                9:00am - 3:00pm
Saturday          Sabbath
Sunday             Worship Service(s)



EASTER LILIES 2025
In Memory of:
Jon Bomgaars given by Lee & Dee Bomgaars & family

Will De Jong, Henry & Marie Sneller and Arwin Sneller given by Lavonne De Jong

Our loved ones given by Vern & Hester De Jongh

Julie Ten Haken and Alan Ten Haken given by Tom & April Ellens and kids

Loren Meyer given by the Meyer family

Wilfred Meyer and Loren Meyer given by Carol Meyer

Wes Overman given by Bonnie Overman, April & Steve and boys, Tracy & Eric and boys

Theodore Overman, Wes Overman, Arnie Koele, and Brooke Jensen given by Dorothy 

   Overman

Jeff Zoet and our grandparents given by Brent, Amy, Katie & Jacob Van Den Top
Mary Van Der Vliet given by Brian & Melody Van Der Viet
Geneva Van Peursem, Alan Ten Haken, and Julie Ten Haken given by Mel & Arnetta Van 
   Peursem
Cliff & Judy Van Schepen, Jody Van Schepen, and Bill Nyenhuis given by Jeff & Julie Van 
   Schepen
Mary Jane Rozeboom given by Bill Van Surksum
Our loved ones who have left this world given by Veryl & Lena Vollink
Jeff Zoet, Jake & Angeline Zoet, and Delbert & Bernice Heusinkveld given by Bud & Betty  Zoet
Gertrude Zoet and Della Van De Berg given by John & Hendrene Zoet

In Honor of:
Arnetta Van Peursem given by Tom & April Ellens and kids
Anna Mae Van Ommeren given by Brian & Melody Van Der Vliet
Mary Jane Rozeboom’s four sons given by Bill Van Surksum
Barb Van Es and Jacinda Zoet given by John & Hendrene Zoet
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